
 

  

Reminder! 

It is a Rule Violation to Leave Your Trash Out on Weekends and 
Holidays 
   

Leaving trash or bulk items out on weekends and holidays is a violation of community rules. 

To maintain the aesthetics of the Farmington Woods community, please remember these 
rules for trash and bulk item disposal: 

• Bulk Trash: Do not leave bulk trash curbside over weekends or holidays. This is a 
violation and is subject to a $300 fine and a bulk trash charge-back to your account.  

• Regular Trash and Recycling: Only place trash and recycling bins at the curb on the 
morning of your scheduled pickup day (either Thursday or Friday) or no earlier than 
the evening before.  

• Bulk Item Pickup: Items that that our trash contractor does not pick up will be 
picked up by the Grounds Department by 3:00 p.m. on your regular trash day. For 
large items like furniture or appliances, please arrange a special pickup by 
contacting the Maintenance Department at 860-673-6193 ext. 15.  

Your cooperation helps keep Farmington Woods clean and looking great for everyone.  

 


